
Please ask for: Mark Kenyon 
Telephone Number: 0121 626 6060 
wmpcc@west-midlands.pnn.police.uk 
 
Our reference: FEB23/Budget 
 
Sent by email to: 
Sarah.Fradgley@birmingham.gov.uk 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Councillor Suky Samra  
Chair West Midlands Police & Crime Panel 

 
 
 
 
 

 
09 February 2022 

 
 

 
 
Dear Suky, 
 

West Midlands Police and Crime Panel Report - Proposed Precept 2023/2024 
 
Thank you for the Police and Crime Panel’s Report dated 8 February 2023 (‘the Report’), on my 
proposed precept for 2023/2024. I welcome the Panel’s decision to support my proposal to set a 
Band D precept for 2023/2024 at £202.55, which is an increase of £15 compared to 2022/23. 
 
In relation to the Panel’s recommendation referred to in the Report, I will ensure future budget 
reports include details of all grant income received, or best estimates available at the time the 
budget report is published. 
 
I would like to thank the Police and Crime Panel for their assistance in setting the police precept for 
2023/24. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Simon Foster                                                             
West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner     

 


